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NOTICE 

This is to inform all the staff members and students that as per enclosed Standard 

Operating Procedure (SOP) issued on preventive measure to contain spread of 

COVID-19 in the offices by Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Government of 

India dated June 04, 2020 and   Letter No. GGSIPU/DSW/2020 dated June 08, 2020 

of Directorate of Student’s Welfare, Guru Gobind Singh IP University, Dwarka, 

New Delhi, all the employees of our Institute will follow the same as per advisory. 

 

Asst. Director                                                                                                Director 


